
 

 

 

 

PAP CORPS NEWS FOR 2021-2022  

 

     The Pap Corps Chapter of Addison Reserve has been working hard to bring our 

exciting fund-raising events back for the 2021-2022 season!  Our motto will be  

“Safety First”  --   all those (including vendors) who wish to participate in any Pap 

Corps event will need to show an ID and a vaccination card with proof of at least 

two doses of an acceptable COVID-19 vaccine.  

     With that said, here is an outline of what we have planned for the season so far! 

In addition to continuing our “Timeless” cookbook and mini-boutique sales outside 

of The Grill on Sunday mornings, we will open the season with the popular “GIRLS’ 

NIGHT OUT!” from last season. It is scheduled for Tuesday evening, November 16th. 

We especially want to focus on inviting new residents at Addison in order to 

acquaint them with our organization, as well as to meet current and other new 

members of The Pap Corps at Addison Reserve.   

     Following “GIRLS’ NIGHT OUT!” we will host our Fall Card Party on Monday, 

December 13, 2021. You will shop our fabulous boutiques, enjoy a delicious 

luncheon, and, of course, play games and have fun with friends (including 

guests)! An invitation to this day, with the theme, “CELEBRATE GOOD TIMES…

AGAIN!,” will be available in early November.  

     Next up will be the Annual Pap Corps Golf Tournament and Dinner on Sunday, 

January 30, 2022. Be ready for golf, fun and surprises all day!!  

     Other plans in the works include a visit to the Boca Raton Museum to see the 

Macchu Picchu exhibit, among others, and a trip to Little Havana in Miami. These 

will happen only if sufficient COVID-19 safety precautions are in place.  

For important information about our mission, history and Addison events, go online 

to: https://www.thepapcorps.org/addison/. For general Pap Corps information, go 

to www.thepapcorps.org. For additional information, contact Joy Leavitt at   

917-513-2963, Nancy Levinsohn at 561-306-2318,  Patti Flesher at 561-613-3829 or 

Rebecca Foley at 617-513-5726. 

We can’t wait to welcome you all back!!    
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